

NATIONAL COUNCIL OF EDUCATION

Office of the Executive Secretary

607-BOYD-BUILDING:

McGill University, WINNIPEG: MANHOBA-MONTREAL,
3rd. February 1926.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., President, National Conference of Canadian Universities, MONTREAL.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I beg to enclose you herewith a copy of a letter which has been sent to the Deputy Ministers of Education of the Dominion.

While the question of holding a special Conference on Music is not yet settled, the Montreal Committee hope that if it is finally decided to arrange such a meeting, the members of your Conference may send representatives.

Yours faithfully,

for the Executive Secretary, National Council of Education.

1 Enclosure.

WB/E.